
16. Who can I contact for further information? 

The first point of contact is always the class teacher. Please make an appointment at 
the School Office and then the teacher will telephone you if that’s what you would 
prefer or meet with you in person at a time that suits. 
 
Our SENCo is always willing to meet with you.  Once again, contact the School Office 
to arrange a meeting. If appropriate the Pupil Inclusion and Guidance Manager may 
be involved. 
 
Please look at relevant Policies on our website. 
Contact Parent Partnership: www3.hants.gov.uk/parentpartnership 
Contact IPSEA (Independent Parental Special Education Advice) www.ipsea.org.uk/ 

http://www.ipsea.org.uk/

